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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 In connection with the observance of Tsunami anniversary on 26th Dec. 

2019, all IV boats plying from Rajiv Gandhi Water Sports Complex are directed 

to shift from Aberdeen Jetty to Junglighat Jetty on 25th Dec 2019 by 1700 hrs 

positively.  All IV Boats shall be operating from Junglighat Terminal on 26th Dec. 

2019. No vessel is permitted to ply/anchor in the area between Netaji Subash 

Chandra Bose Dweep and Aberdeen jetty off Marina park on 26th Dec 2019. 

Normal ferry service thereafter can be resumed from Aberdeen jetty on27th 

Dec. 2019 onwards. 
 

        Harbour Master I/c 
 

Copy to:- 
1. The Deputy Commissioner, South Andaman District. Port Blair for information 

Please. 
2. The Sr. Superintendent of Police, South Andaman District, Port Blair for 

information please. 
3. The Director of Tourism, A & N Administration, Port Blair for information 

please. 
4. The Director (Shipping Services), A&N Administration, Port Blair for information. 
5. The Director, IP&T with request to get the above press release published in 

the local newspapers for atleast 03 consecutive days w.e.f 20TH Dec 2019. 
6. The Chief Editor, Daily Telegram and Dweep Samachar, Port Blair with 

request to publish the above press release for atleast 03 consecutive days 
w.e.f 20TH Dec 2019.  

7. The Manager(PS&O), PMB, for information and necessary action. 
8. The Signal Superintendent PCT/PCC PMB for necessary action. 
9. The Superintendent Wharf, PMB, Junglighat for necessary action. 
10. TSET Aberdeen Jetty, TSET Junglighat Terminal for necessary action. 
11. Notice Board Rajiv Gandhi Water Sports Complex, port Blair. 

Harbour Master I/c 


